
 

 

Marjorie Neusch Massey Scholarship Fund for Study Abroad 
 

The Marjorie Neusch Massey Scholarship Fund supports King’s College students in their pursuit of study abroad. 

The fund was started in 2006 in memory of Associate Professor of Spanish Anne Massey’s mother, Marjorie 

Neusch Massey.  The scholarships are intended to encourage students to get out of their comfort zones by 

attending high-quality study abroad programs that expose them to new cultural, linguistic, academic, and social 

experiences.  

Eligibility:  

Due to the donor’s intentions for this scholarship, preference will be given first to Foreign Language majors and 

those pursuing foreign language study abroad.  Preference will also be given to students travelling to a non-

English speaking country who have not had prior opportunities to travel outside of the United States.  

Scholarship may be used for studying abroad with King’s faculty or an approved provider. 

• Students pursuing foreign language study abroad. 

• Evidence of academic excellence demonstrated via transcript.   

Application Deadline and Instructions: 

For each academic year, there are two application deadlines, in November and March. The specific dates will be 

announced on the Office of Study Abroad website.   

To apply, students will use a common application form for study abroad scholarships available on the Study 

Abroad website.  Students will submit: 

• a letter of application for the Marjorie Neusch Massey Scholarship Fund for Study Abroad, and 

• a most recent transcript (either official or unofficial).   

Students will be notified of awards within eight weeks after the application deadline; scholarships will be applied 

to student’s study abroad account only upon evidence of acceptance to an approved program and a financial 

commitment (deposit).   

Additional Requirements: 

After returning from studying abroad, scholarship recipients will reflect on their experiences and share them with 

the King’s community by, for example, submitting a brief, captioned photo journal or participating in programs 

promoting Study Abroad among Foreign Languages students on King’s College campus.  

Scholarship recipients are also expected to attend an event with King’s Office of Institutional Advancement, 

which brings together student scholarship recipients and donors.  

For more information contact: the Chair of the Department of Foreign Languages or the Office of Study Abroad. 


